
  
  

COLD SPRING HARBOR CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT  

          75 GOOSE HILL ROAD  

 Cold Spring Harbor, New York 11724  

       

             

                    Transportation Office: 631-367-5920 

           Fax: 631-692-5653                                    

 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

 

Enclosed you will find the Cold Spring Harbor Central School District private and parochial 

transportation application for the 2019 – 2020 school year.  

 

All new private & parochial students or any student with a change of address  must 

register first in person at CSH District Office in order to be considered for transportation, 

receive textbooks and/or request other educational services. An original birth certificate and 

proof of residency is required.  Please contact District Registrar Gloria Albert at 631-367-

5910. 

Kindergarten students must be 5 years of age by December 1, 2019 in order to be considered 

for transportation.   

All returning private & parochial students, if there are no changes from last year, must  

return a completed application to Transportation Office. 

All completed applications are due in the Transportation Office no later than April 1, 

2019.  

Please note: If your child requires any special education services, you must notify the district 

in which the private/parochial school is located by June 1, 2019.  Any requests received after 

June 1st will be denied by the district of location.   

If you have any questions or concerns regarding transportation, please call the Transportation 

Office at  631-367-5920.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jean Luna 

Transportation Coordinator   


